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Date: 17/02/2025 

 

CORRIGENDUM 

With reference to the advertisement published on 11th February 2025 regarding the interview 

for the post of Project Associate under the project entitled “Development of a Software Platform 

to Connect Housemaids to the Prospective Employers” funded under the Tribal Area Sub Plan 

(TSP) scheme of IBITF, the date of the interview has been rescheduled as follows: 

Previous Date & Time: 21st February 2025, 11:30 AM 

Revised Date & Time: 25th February 2025, 11:30 AM 

The change has been made considering the KHADC/JHADC elections on 21st February 2025 

and the subsequent counting of votes on 24th February 2025. 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 

We regret any inconvenience caused. 

 

 

Sd/- 

 

Dr. Davidson Pyngrope 

(Principal Investigator)  

Assistant Professor 

Department of Nanotechnology 

NEHU, Shillong-22 
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